
  
 

NEWSLETTER 
Week Commencing: Monday 22 November 2021 

 

PARENT VOICE RACE NIGHT – FUNDRAISING TOTAL 

We are delighted to share with you that now all the money has been 

counted from the Parent Voice Race Night, they raised a phenomenal 

£1797.10 for the school.  The Parent Voice plan to host more fundraising 

events in the future, but can't do that without more volunteers stepping up 

to support the organisation side of things. If you would like to be part of a 

fundraising sub-committee, please get in touch via 

parentsvoice@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk to find out more about how you can 

help. 

YEAR 11 CHRISTMAS RAFFLE – HELP NEEDED 

As part of the Year 11 Prom Committee’s fundraising efforts, they will be 

holding a Christmas Raffle which will be drawn on the last day of term 

before the festive break. Please see the poster on page 4 for details.  

Mrs Tipping is also looking for donations of raffle prizes, so if you would like 

to offer a prize, or work for a company that could help, then please get in 

touch with her via info@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk with details of what 

you’d like to donate. 

 “Life moves pretty fast. If you don’t stop and 

look around once in a while, you could miss it.” 

Ferris Bueller – Ferris Beuller’s Day Off 

FULLBROOK CHRISTMAS CONCERT 

Please see the poster fon page 4 for full details of the Fullbrook Christmas 

Concert. A letter has also been emailed to parents and carers with details 

of how to book tickets, which must be purchased in advance. We are 

delighted to be able to invite you back to our school for this annual 

tradition, and we look forward to seeing you then.  

 NEW HAW CHRISTMAS LIGHTS SWITCH ON 

Don’t forgert that The Fullbrook Concert Band will be performing at New 

Haw’s Christmas Lights Switch On event tomorrow, Saturday 27 November. 

Come down to The Broadway between 2-4pm to join in the fun, and our 

band will be performing a variety of Christmas carols just before 4pm.  

FULLBROOK 6 

FOOTBALL TEAM 

SPONSORSHIP 

  

The Fullbrook 6 football team are 

still looking for a sponsor for their 

kit.  

Sponsorship includes: 

• Business logo alongside 

Fullbrook 6 football team results in 

school newsletter sent via email to 

approximately 800 local families  

• Business logo on our social 

media platforms when we post U-

18 football results  

• Sponsor of both men's and 

women's U-18 teams 

• Ironed on business logo onto 

new men's U-18 kit 

• Two-year agreement  

If you own or work for a business 

that would be interested in 

supporting our players, email 

fullbrook6@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk 

to discuss this further. 

Many thanks. 

   

mailto:info@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk


 WANT TO WORK AT FULLBROOK? 

We currently have a number of vacancies to work at Fullbrook, which may be 

of interest to our parent/carer community.  

Receptionist: We are looking for an additional person to join our Reception 

team on a part-time basis, 2 days a week. Hours to be confirmed, but will fit 

within reception opening times of 8am - 4:30pm.  

Student Support Officer:  We are looking for somebody to join our Pastoral 

Support team on a part-time basis, Monday to Friday 9am-12pm. 

To find out more about the roles above, and to apply please click here.  

Catering Assistant: Innovate Services who run our on-site catering are 

currently recruiting for a Catering Assistant to join the team based at Fullbrook. 

Please click here to view the advert and for details of how to apply.  

SURREY TEEN PROJECT – CHRISTMAS WORKSHOPS 

Personal Best, working in partnership with Active Surrey & Club4, is running a 

free programme for students who receive Free School Meals during the first 

week of the Christmas Holidays as part of the 'Holiday's Activities and Food 

(HAF)' Programme.   

The programme will allow 11-15 year olds the opportunity to engage in a range 

of exciting activities and workshops such as graffitti, first aid and self defence, 

whilst receiving a free hot lunch. See the information on page 5 for further 

details of locations and how to register.   

WORD OF THE CYCLE 

It’s time our next Word of the Cycle, which we’ll be incorporating into lessons 

and tutor times with students. We would be grateful if you could continue to 

support this by using the word in conversation at home.    

Perseverance (noun):  Persistence in doing something despite difficulty or 

delay in achieving success. 

Example:  The students’ perseverance was rewarded when they got their 

assessment results. 

MFL WORD OF THE CYCLE 

Our next Modern Foreign Language (MFL) Word of the Cycle, which will be 

incorporated into MFL lessons in a similar way to our normal Word of the Cycle 

is below. 

English: to be resolute (determined) - e.g. The students are resolute to 

succeed 

French: la détermination de - e.g. Les élèves ont la détermination de réussir. 

Spanish: la determinación de - e.g Los alumnos tienen la determinación de 

tener éxito. 

CONTACT US 

Please do not hesitate to contact us via:  

info@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk    

concerns@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk         

homework@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk 

 

SOCIAL MEDIA 

Click the symbols below to view the 

Fullbrook Facebook & Twitter pages or the 

Fullbrook 6 Instagram account. 

 

https://www.fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk/job-vacancies/
https://www.caterer.com/.../catering.../innovate-job95546688
mailto:info@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:concerns@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:homework@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk
http://www.facebook.com/Fullbrook
http://www.twitter.com/FullbrookSchool
https://www.instagram.com/fullbrook_6/


FULLBROOK 6 – MEN’S U18 FOOTBALL 

The F6 team met with Godalming College on Wednesday, and came out with a 2-

0 victory against Godalming College in a top of the table clash. Superb goals from 

Matt W in the 29th minute following some fantastic dribbling past 4 defenders 

before slotting the ball neatly into the bottom corner from just outside the box, 

the second goal came just 3 minutes later thanks to a headed finish from Ben O off 

of one of Matt W's corners. Matt W also took player of the match! 

This continued winning streak for our team, sees them go top of the league. 

Congratulations to the whole team for their brilliant performance since the season 

started.  

 YEAR 7 BOYS FOOTBALL SUCCESS 

Our Year 7 B team had their first fixture of the year against Bishop David Brown 

on Wednesday, and put in a sterling performance on the pitch. Despite BDB having 

the home advantage, the full time result saw Fullbrook victorious with a 2-0 

scoreline. Both goals from Joshua W, who also took player of the match! 

Congratulations boys, what a fantastic result. 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Saturday 27 November New Haw Christmas Lights Switch On – see page 1 

Thursday 2 December Year 13 Parents Evening 

w/c Monday 6 December Year 11 Mock Exams 

Thursday 9 December Year 8 Parents Evening 

Friday 10 December F6 – UCAS Deadline 

w/c Monday 13 December Year 11 Mock Exams 

Wednesday 15 December Fullbrook Christmas Concert (details TBC) 

Thursday 16 December School Closes for Christmas (early finish) 

Tuesday 4 January INSET Day (School closed for students) 

Wednesday 5 January School Reopens (All students in school) 



 



 

http://www.personalbesteducation.com/teens/teen-projects/
http://www.personalbesteducation.com/teens/teen-projects/

